TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 3, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Bill Prokop, Selectman Mike Genest and
Sherry Miller.

7:00 p.m. Meeting called to order —

7 — 8:00 p.m. Tom Mangieri and Jen Cunningham

Mr. Mangieri spoke with several department heads and townspeople about how they felt
about the town having a web-site. The general consensus was that it would be an asset to
the town. Mr. Mangieri and Ms. Cunningham presented the Selectmen with an overview
of responses from various contacts based on the information received they came up with
an estimated amount of pages and an estimate on how many hours would be required for
monthly maintenance for each department or committee. A sealed bid was presented;
however, the Selectmen felt that they could not accept a bid at this time. The Selectmen
would like to prepare a more specific request and put the project out to bid. The
Selectmen greatly appreciate all the effort that Mr. Mangieri and Ms. Cunningham put
into their proposal.

Volunteers at ARTS -
The Selectmen have suggested having volunteers help out at the Transfer Station to sort
through and clean up the swap shop. This will be discussed further with Bill Lang.

Approval of Minutes —
The minutes of May 20, 2002 were reviewed and approved.

The next Selectmen’s meeting will be June 10, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, >
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